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Dear Independent Planning Committee, 
I am a resident of Sutton Forest NSW.  
My husband and I moved to the Southern Highlands in 1985.  
Since living here we have had to deal with the occasional issue that comes with living in a 
rural area such as this. A few years ago our water in Sutton Forest had issues with the use 
of old asbestos pipes. They are now replaced but this made us more aware of the state of 
the water supply.  
 
Having learned recently of the Proposed plastic recycling factory, known as ‘Plasrefine’, I am 
very concerned for my family and my neighbours. 
What will be done to protect our water supply? 
The site on Beaconsfield road Moss Vale has 2 riparian zones of which water from there 
feeds into our local Wingecarribee river. 
What is to be done to protect our water from contamination from this proposed toxic type of 
processing? They can’t keep that site from leaching waste into our environment and water, 
let alone that same contaminated water ending up a week later being in Sydney’s Drinking 
catchment water. 
That man from GHD saying it will be a ‘nil discharge site’ is just telling lies.  
There is no way that ‘Plasrefine’ can control the breakdown of these plastics.  
I’m sure most people would have noticed some plastics breaking up into smaller particles 
that end up in our waterways without even being processed in an oversized factory on their 
doorstep. 
We can’t take on any more plastic. 
Hasn’t our Wingecarribee just been awarded a best water award for NSW?  
Don’t let Plasrefine change that. 
Do not allow Plasrefine or GHD to truck more plastics to Moss Vale. 
 
It is not the Right Site. 
Sincerely 
A Local Resident  
 
 
 




